
• Morning drop-off procedures will remain the same.  Move to the left when entering the parking lot and use the car lane only.  Students exit the car 
only from the passenger side. Move slowly to the thru lane on the left after your child is dropped off and exit the parking lot.

AFTERNOON PRIVATE VEHICLE/DAYCARE VAN PICK-UP CHANGES 
• Move to the left when entering the parking lot and use the car lane only.  Students enter the car only from the passenger side. Move slowly to the 

thru lane on the left after your child is picked up and exit the parking lot. 
• After the buses have left the campus, a staff member will remove the STOP sign and direct some cars to drive along the west side of the waiting area 

sidewalk to pick up students.  This will create a second lane for cars. These students should enter the car from the driver’s side against the sidewalk.  
Please follow all directives of staff with this new procedure and always drive slowly. This lane is only available when directed by a staff member. 
Vehicles will not be allowed to drive on this side in the morning.

• At afternoon pick-up times, please instruct all children in a family or carpool to stand together.  We have asked older students to find the younger 
siblings and stand with them.  

• Any students who have not been picked up by 3:10 when supervision ends will be brought to the office.  Please come inside to get your child.

We hope these changes help you move along more quickly and allow the Edgemont buses to be ready for their students at 3:15 p.m. Thank you again for 
being such a supportive school community!

The second lane is not available in the morning. Do not enter 
this lane in the afternoon unless directed by a staff member.

After buses leave the campus, a staff member will remove the stop sign and direct cars 
on both sides of the waiting sidewalk.  Please drive slowly.


